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March 18, 2009

Ms. Renee Jenkins, Director of Administration

Docketing Division 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:  Business Partner Program 

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Enclosed is a tariff filing for Frontier Communications of Michigan, Inc., to introduce the Business Partner Program in accordance with section 4905.84 of the Revised Code.

As acknowledgement that this filing has been received, please date stamp and return the marked enclosed copy of this letter in the envelope provided.

If you have any questions regarding this application, please call Scott Bohler, Manager of Government and External Affairs, at (952) 491-5534.

Sincerely,
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Scott Bohler

Manager of Government and External Affairs   
Enclosures
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